
 

23 November 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 7 Induction Assembly 

Friday 8 December 2023 (9.00 - 10.15am) 
 

I would like to invite you to the Year 7 Induction Assembly, to be held in the school hall on Friday 

8 December 2023 at 9.00am. Parents/carers will be seated from 8.45am, with the formal 

assembly beginning at 9.00am. 

 

The purpose of the occasion is to congratulate the boys on a very successful start to their 

secondary education having reached the first stage of their journey through Isleworth & Syon and 

becoming Inductees. Certificates and a range of additional awards will be presented, and there 

will be an opportunity to hear from the boys themselves about their experiences during the first 

term 

 

In order to secure a seat, we ask that all Year 7 parents/carers please complete the attendance 

form (sent via email) to let us know whether you will or will not attend. The form will take less than 

a minute to complete; please fill it out even if you are unable to attend.  

 

We regret that due to limited space in the hall, there is a maximum of two seats available per 

family. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on the day. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr M Dargan 

Assistant Headteacher - Years 7 and 10 


